
 

 

 

School Closure Days (May 2022) 
Parents and guardians are reminded that school is closed next Monday (2nd 
May) due to the Bank Holiday and is also closed on the Thursday (5th May) due 
to the fact that the school is designated as a polling station for the election. 
The school will be open for normal hours on the Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Friday of next week. 
 

 


